

February 17, 2017

Honourable Mike Bernier Minister of Education PO Box 9045 Stn Prov Govt Victoria, BC V8W 9E2

Dear Minister:

The British Columbia Public School Employers' Association (BCPSEA) held its 23rd Annual General Meeting on January 27, 2017 at the Coast Coal Harbour Hotel in Vancouver.

At that meeting, the BCPSEA members — the province's 60 public boards of education — passed the following resolution:

BE IT RESOLVED that the BC Public School Employers' Association members direct the BCPSEA Public Administrator to write a letter to the Minister of Education requesting that costs incurred by boards of education from the exempt staff compensation changes be fully funded with new money by the provincial government.

Carried

In accordance with the direction of the members, I am writing to advise you of this resolution.

We look forward to receiving your response. Please do not hesitate to contact me for any further information.

Yours truly.

Michael Marchbank
Public Administrator

c: Renzo Del Negro, CEO